
     

 

 

Press Release 

 

Japan Supports the Municipality of Kfardenis 

 

The Embassy of Japan supports the construction of a water tank in 

Kfardenis, Rashaya, in order to provide clean water to the residents of the 

village. 

To Fund the Project, on March 5 2019, H.E. Mr. Matahiro Yamaguchi, 

Ambassador of Japan to Lebanon signed a grant contract with Mr. Izzat Al 

Kaderi, Mayor of the municipality of Kfardenis.  

Through the Grant Assistance for Grass-roots Human Security Program 

(GGP), the Embassy is providing a grant of USD 36,730 to fund the 

installation of a water tank and a filtration system. The project will allow 

the municipality to provide clear water to around 3,750 residents and 

Syrian refugees. 

 

Embassy of Japan in Lebanon 

                             5 March 2019 


